
 
 

It is hard to believe  that this 
school year is quickly coming to 
a close.  The amount of growth 
the children have experienced 
cannot truly be measured.  It is 
such a blessing for our staff to 
see the changes take place be-
fore our very eyes.  Thank you 
for sharing your dear children 
with us. To our graduating Four 
and  Five Year Old’s, we wish 
you the very best, continued 
growth, and success in Kinder-
garten. May the ideals learned 
here be with you forever.  No 
matter where you go, may you 
always remember that God 
loves you.  
Spring Programs 
On Monday & Tuesday, May 6 & 

7 the Preschool two year old 
classes will have their spring 
program at 11:30, dtors will 
open at 11:00.  The Threes will 
be performing on May 8 at 
11:30, doors will open at 11:00.  
Then Wednesday, May 15  at 
11:00 we will have Graduation 
for the four and five year old 
classes.  Doors will open at 
10:30.   
Pizza Luncheon 
The four and five Year old clas-
ses have a special luncheon on 
April 30.  They will have a pizza 
lunch served cafeteria style and 
then have a picnic together out-
side.  It is a fun way to intro-
duce them to getting their 
lunch through the cafeteria line.  
Thank you to Calene Chambers 
and Ashley Efstration for help-

ing prepare the lunch. 
Picnic 
Our End of the Year Preschool 
Celebration will be a Picnic at 
Duncan Creek Park.   This park 
is at the other end of Pine Road 
at the intersection of Pine and 
Braselton Hwy. ( SR 124)  It is 
Thursday, May 16, from 9am-
12:30pm. 
You will receive information 
about this  event in your child’s 
book bag soon.  We will be or-
dering breakfast and lunch 
from Zaxby’s.  We look forward 
to enjoying this beautiful  park 
with our classmates. Please 
return your reservation sheet 
as soon as possible.  If it rains, 
it will be at the Preschool at 
your scheduled time. 
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April  
29-30 Make up indi-
vidual pictures 
30 Cafeteria style Pizza 
Lunch for the 4 & 5 year 
old classes 
 
May  
1-2 Wear Purple  Days 
1-3 Farm Animals 
1 & 3 Shadow days for 
fives class 
2 National Day of Prayer 
2 Hospitality Treat 
6 MW/F two year old 
program at 11:30.   
7 TTH two year old  
program at 11:30.   
8 Three year old pro-
gram at 11:30.  Walk in 
carpool for  Four year 
old classes at 12:25 at 
the flagpole door 
8-10 Wear School Shirt 
Days 
12 Happy Mother’s Day 
13 Car parade at pick up 
for MWF 1’s,2’s and all 
3’s classes 
14 Car parade at pick up 
for TTH 1’s,2’s and all 4’s 
and 5’s classes (fives 
dismiss at 12:30) 
13-14 Military Apprecia-
tion Days-Wear Red, 
White and Blue 
15  Graduation for four 
and five year old classes 
at 11:00.   
Last day of school! 
Walk in carpool for all 
classes at 12:25 
16 Preschool Picnic,  
9:00am-12:30 at Duncan 
Creek Park 
 
 
School starts   
September 3, have a 
wonderful summer! 

 

Blessings! 

Teacher Appreciation Week 
Thank you all so much for all of 
your help in appreciating all of our 
staff.  The staff had a wonderful 
week thanks to you.  Hospitality 
started off the week with a yum-
my breakfast,  Thank you Kait-
lynne Owens, Emily Pees, Colleen 
Claggett, Pamela Bish and Viorica 
Plamadeala for a wonderful 
breakfast.  We also had a great 
McDonalds breakfast from Telia 
Balthrop and the Angel class on 
Thursday.  Plus, lunch provided by 
the Efstration family from Chicken 
Salad Chick.   Thanks to Katy Whit-
ten, Lauren Lutrell, Ashlee Fish 
and Rachel Grant for decorating 
for the luncheon on Friday and 
Beth Hawkes for a fabulous ca-
tered lunch.  Plus, we could not do 
it without Calene Chambers and 
Ashlee Fish watching staff kids. It 
was a wonderful week, thank you 
to all of you for loving the staff.  
Thank you for all of the snack 
room donations and donations 
toward their gift.  They received a 
large beach towel in a basket, with 
towel clips and a gift card.    
Car Parades at pick up 
This is a fun new tradition right 
before we leave for the summer.  
On Monday, May 13 all of the MW/
F 1’s, 2’s, and all the 3’s classes will 
have their parade and be able to 

watch from the playground or 
windows.  On Tuesday, May 14 all 
of the TTH 1’s, 2’s, and all of the 4’s 
and 5’s classes will watch the pa-
rade.  The fives class will dismiss 
at 12:30 that day.  At both car-
pools we will make afternoon car-
pool fun with music and families 
can decorate their cars.  If you 
want to decorate your car you can 
make signs, add balloons, stream-
ers be creative.  As you drive 
through carpool, everyone will 
wave and have a fun send off as 
the kids get in the car.   
Last Day 
On May 15 it is our last day of pre-
school for the year.  We will have 
graduation and we will have walk 
in carpool for all classes.  It will 
start at 12:25 and come in the 
flagpole door please. 
Library Help/Friday Carpool  
A special thanks to Kate Walker, 
Erin Krueger, Callie Hutchinson, 
Liz Williams, Katy Whitten and 
Marisol Eary for coming in 
throughout the year to help keep 
our library organized.  Our pre-
school would not be the same 
without all of your support!   
Also, we had some extra hands at 
morning carpool on Friday this 
year.  Thank you Jessica Epps, 
Shelby Canas, Cary Krueger, Dan-
iela Palmer, Trina Bonham and 

Kate Walker for being an extra set 
of hands in the hallway on Friday 
mornings!! 
Registration 
If your child is headed to kinder-
garten in the fall, now is the time 
to register them for school.  Make 
sure you have gone online and 
checked on your child’s school 
whether you are in Gwinnett, Jack-
son, or Hall Counties, Buford, Heb-
ron or other school districts.   
Next year 
If you are enrolled in our Pre-
school for the Fall and your plans 
changed, please give us a call and 
let us know as soon as you know.  
You will receive paperwork at the 
end of July.  It will have the rest of 
the registration sheets and other 
information about Open House on 
August 27-28.  School will begin on 
Tuesday, September 3.  The pre-
school office will not be open eve-
ry day throughout the summer.  
We will be in and check phone 
messages and emails during the 
week, so please leave messages 
and we will get back to you in a 
few days.  Be sure to follow us on 
Facebook at HMUMC Preschool or 
our website at HMUMC.org/
preschool for updates.   

Have a safe and wonderful  
summer!! 


